April 23th, 2025

Notice regarding lifting of drinking water restrictions

We have received the water quality results of the Water Supply Act, PFOS and PFOA,
from the testing agency.

Based on the results, we have determined that the water is safe and reliable for use as
tap water (drinking water), and therefore will be lifting the restrictions on drinking the
tap water as of 1:00 p.m. today.

We would like to apologize to the local community for the inconvenience caused between
April 15t and April 237, and would like to thank you for your understanding and
cooperation.

The two emergency water stations will also be closed on the same day, In addition,

applicable households will be exempt from paying water charges (basic charge).

[attached file]
Water quality results (PFOS and PFOA)
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